
 

From: Matt Hulse [mailto:matt@ourhorizon.org]  

Sent: May-25-15 3:19 PM 
To: Clerks 

Subject: Request to Present to the Environment Committee - June 9 - Matt Hulse 
 

Dear Burnaby Clerks Office,  

 

My name is Matt Hulse and I work for an organization called Our Horizon. I would like to 

request to appear as a delegation before the City of Burnaby Environment Committee at their 

meeting on June 9, 2015.  

 

I would like to introduce to the Committee an initiative to put climate change warning labels on 

gasoline nozzles as a means to help transition away from fossil fuel use. The concept is similar to 

the warnings on cigarette packages. This tool will change the conversation around fossil fuel use 

and create space for government and industry to introduce climate-friendly transportation 

solutions.  

 

We believe that the ability to implement these warning labels falls within the powers of a 

municipality as set out in the Community Charter.  

 

Please let me know if you require any further information. I can be reached by return email or at 

250 886-3464. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Matt 

 

--  

Matt Hulse, B.Sc(H), J.D. 
BC Campaign Director 

Our Horizon 

 

Website | Facebook | Twitter | TEDx | DONATE 
 

mailto:matt@ourhorizon.org
http://ourhorizon.org/
http://facebook.com/ourhorizonorg
https://twitter.com/OurHorizonOrg
http://ourhorizon.org/TEDx
http://ourhorizon.org/donate/

